
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 16th February, the school council have organised a 

‘Dress in Blue day. They would like to raise money for the charity 

Blythe House, as it supports families in the area who may be 

struggling with illness or bereavement.   

 

They would like everyone to come to school wearing an item of 

blue clothing, (or all blue if they wish), and all donations will go 

to Blythe House.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

The School Council   
 

 


